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My husband and I work very hard here in Oregon.  We always pay our taxes on time.  

Every year we pay more.  We are looking forward to receiving our kicker next year. It 

is a surplus of the taxpayers monies.  How dare you try to take money away from the 

people who voted for you to represent them.  I am disgusted by what is becoming of 

Oregon. 


